GOOGINEWS From Getwell

Published by Getwell Church of Christ

1511 Getwell Road Memphis, Tennessee 38111-7299

> Phone: (901) 743-0464 Fax: (901) 743-2197

E-Mail: mail@getwellchurchofchrist.org Website: www.getwellchurchofchrist.org

ELDERS
Dewey Murray
Daniel P. Phillips

MINISTERS

Bradley Smith, Minister Ron Wallace, Assoc. Minister Daniel P. Phillips

Publishers of THE SPIRITUAL SWORD Alan E. Highers, Editor

Home of The Spiritual Sword Lectureship

Radio Program *The Truth in Love*WHBQ-AM 560 / FM 87.7

Sundays, 8:00 a.m.

The Getwell congregation sends monthly support to the following:
Tennessee Children's Home, Spring Hill, TN West Tennessee Children's Home, Pinson,TN Potter Children's Home, Bowling Green, KY Children's Homes, Paragould, AR

SCHEDULE OF WEEKLY ACTIVITY

SUNDAY Bible Study......9:30 a.m. Worship......10:20 a.m.

Worship......5:00 p.m.

WEDNESDAY
Bible Study......7:00 p.m.

Volume LXI

September 20, 2020

Number 32

ON THE HOME FRONT

Please continue to be mindful of our pantry. We are doing a good job of keeping it stocked, but in order to keep it stocked, we must continue to receive items for it. Remember that staples like peanut butter, canned meat, canned fruit, and canned vegetables will always be needed. Those who we help are always very appreciative of what we are able to do.

We are officially less than a month away from the start of the 45th Annual Spiritual Sword Lectureship. It may be a tad different this year, but we are excited nonetheless. We have speakers coming from literally all over the world to speak to us on these various topics. We are putting in some last minute preparations. If you are able to help, please see Ron and he will let you know how you can help us.

Though there are not as many of us as there have been in years past, we will still be able to accomplish this task and give glory to God. I remember coming to this lectureship when I was in school, and it was always one of my favorite parts of the year. Not just students, but many others look forward to this week as well. I know of a few families who are always sure to be in attendance during the third week of October. This is a great work, and we hope and pray that many will be encouraged by it.

Bradley Smith

From The Desk Of Bradley Smith

Here is another Spiritual Sword letter I would like to share with you that show the lives it touches:

My brethren may our God bless you and continue to use you greatly to bless others and to keep our God's work growing greatly. My name is Carlos I am from Costa Rica and I am a member of the church of Christ, I am preparing as a preacher of the word and as evangelists too, you know that to get to make a good worker of our heavenly Father one needs material to be able to study, it would be possible for you to help me by sending me study books, since my desire is to prepare more and more for my Lord, for my brethren and for those who do not know the gospel.

I would be very grateful to them. Blessings my brethren in Christ.

Luis Carlos Mata Molina Costa Rica

October 2020

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
*BIRTHDAY **ANNIVERSARY If your birthday or anniversary does not appear on our calendar, please contact the church office			A 21	<i>I</i> Dan. 8-10	2 Dan. 11-12	3 Hos. 1-3
4 Hos. 4-7	5 Hos. 8-10	6 Hos. 11-14	7 Joel 1-3	8 Amos 1-3	9 Amos 4-6	10 Amos 7-9
11 Obed Jon. 2	12 Jon. 3-4	13 Mic. 1-3	14 Mic. 4-7 **Jack & Carolyn Smith (59)	15 Nah. 1-3	16 Hab. 1-3 *Ron Wallace	17 Zeph. 1-3 *Doug Miller
18 Hag. 1-Zech. 1 *Bobby Bouie 20 Zech. 2-4 Zech. 5-7 *Bernita Davidson 45th Annual Spiritual Sword Tectureship "Bring Them In"					23 Mal. 1-4	24 Matt. 1-4
25 Matt. 5-9	26 Matt. 10-13	27 Matt. 14-17	28 Matt. 18-21	29 Matt. 22-25	30 Matt. 26-28	31 Mark 1-4